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----- Original Message-----

From: Kerry Radigan

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 1:36 PM

To: McIntosh, Carrie <Carrie. McIntosh@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Re: Update for Hamilton Future Fund from Ancaster Tennis Club

HI Carrie,

Please inform the Hamilton Future Fund Board that the construction has been completed around the perimeter of the
Ancaster Rogers Tennis Club to house the dome.

The mechanical equipment required for the Dome is slated to be installed by August 2022 and the Dome will be
ready to erect by Oct. 1, 2022.

The link below of our pictures will be a great way to share with the HFF Board the work that has been done to date.

https://sway.office.com/OByPIszSj0mz0bAy?ref=Link

Warm Regards,
Kerry

Kerry Radigan, President

Ancaster Rogers Tennis Club
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